
From: Soura, Christian
To: Bill Blume <Bill.Blume@sctax.org>

Date: 6/7/2013 11:29:56 AM
Subject: RE: Dinner with wives

                We’d be glad to – I’ll talk to Emily this weekend to get some dates from her, and then you and I can catch up 
next week.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Bill Blume [mailto:Bill.Blume@sctax.org] 

Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 4:34 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Dinner with wives
 
Would like to have dinner with you and your wife sometime in the near future.  Any chance we can arrange a time 
and place ?
 
I will call you next week to see if your schedule permits.
 
Bill
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